
15.07.2021 

Dear Students of the 2018/19 Batch, 

Kindly note that the Y2S2 online course work will be commenced on the 19th July. The schedules will be 

uploaded to Medmoodle soon.   

The Y2S1 examination will be scheduled with adequate study leave once the vaccination of your batch 

with a Covid 19 vaccine is completed and when it is possible to accommodate your batch in the 

residential facilities of the university. 

Thank you. 

Dean/Medicine 

 

 


